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July 29, 1980

In reply, please
refer to LAC-7059

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Mr. Paul S. Collins
Chief of Operator Licensing Branch'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBhR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
OPERATOR-SENIOR OPERATOR REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM

Reference: (1) NRC Letter, Denton to All Power Reactor Applicants
and Licensees, dated March 1980

Dear Sir:

In response to Reference 1, we are hereby submitting a revision to
the LACBWR Operator-Senior Operator Requalification Program. This is
a revision of the entire program and supercedes all previous programs
and amendments for LACBWR.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact us.
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Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
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Frank Linder, General Manager
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